
December 6, 2020 

City of Hamilton  

Planning Committee 

RE: Zoning By-law Amendment (File No. ZAC-20-011) 

 As Ancaster residents on Lodor Street, within sight of the subject premises, we 

STRONGLY oppose the proposed amendment. 

 Our reasons have been clearly presented in the report on August 20, 2020 by 

Mr. Jim MacLeod. 

 Please DENY this rezoning application. 

 Respectfully 

 Diane and Jerry Cole 

  


